
Miramar and SDCCD Resource List 
for the 10/4/22 A.S. Meeting 

 
This list is by no means exhaustive! If you would like to include something on a future 
list, please send me an email with a short little blurb and/or links to more information. 
 

1. Help promote College Hour! 
https://sdmiramar.edu/services/studentaffairs/collegehour 

2. ACP (Academic and Career Pathway) Discovery Week: October 10th and 11th during 
College Hour share your ACP with students; October 12th and 13th: sign up with your 

ACP team to showcase your program. 
3. Please join colleagues, on Oct 14th, for the SDCCD Online Summit 2022: Creating 

Accessible & Inclusive Education. The day will include innovative thought, new 
technology techniques, and perspective learning. There are also giveaways. For 

more information and registration visit the Online Summit 2022 webpage. 
4. Registration is open for the California Community Colleges Annual Undocumented 

Student Action Week (10/17-21). The week will feature a series of virtual webinars 
are intended to inform how California Community Colleges and allies can build a 

strong ecosystem for our students that breaks down silos and promotes a 
collaborative campus approach to the success of our undocumented students. 

Webinars will be held 10/17-19 and 10/21 from 9:00am - 10:00am. More 
information regarding our webinars can be found on the California Community 

Colleges System Webinars webpage.  

5. Join your colleagues for the 3C Hour Series, “Community, Connection, and 
Conversation” (formerly Circle of Change) Friday from 11:00 am – 12:00 pm: 

10/14, 11/4, and 12/9. (See Malia Kunst’s email, “Fall 2022 - 3C Hour Series, Select 
Fridays from 11am - 12pm via Zoom” sent 9/2/22.) 

6. Our Fall 2022 Campus Read book is Becoming a Student-Ready College: A New 
Culture of Leadership for Student Success, by Tia Brown McNair, Susan Albertine, 

Michelle Asha Cooper, Nicole McDonald, & Thomas Major, Jr. Please sign up 
on Google Forms to pick up a free book and participate in our campus book 



club. Dates/times of conversations are TBA. After signing up, please email Lily Cava 

at Lcava@sdccd.edu to schedule your pick-up.  
7. Students with Covid (required reporting): If you are notified by a student that 

they have tested positive for COVID, please complete this form and email back to 
the three people listed: 

1. The Dean of your school 
2. Cheryl Barnard, Dean of Students at cbarnard@sdccd.edu    

3. Lezlie Allen, Student Health Services at Lallen@sdccd.edu 
Helpful resources/information from our Website: 

• Student COVID Reporting: COVID-19 information for students is published 

at https://www.sdccd.edu/students/covid19/ 
• If a student is sick or experiencing COVID-19 symptoms, they must not 

participate in face-to-face instruction or student services.  Students must 
report their positive COVID-19 test to their instructor.  The student positive 

COVID-19 reporting form is published at student fillable Positive COVID Test 
Reporting Form-3_0.pdf (sdmiramar.edu).  The instructor will report to their 

Department Chair and Dean.  Students will be contacted by Student Health 
Services for specific quarantine requirements and follow-up testing and safety 

requirements.  Close contact employees will be contacted by SDCCD Risk 

Management for specific follow-up. 
• How do I get a COVID test? SDCCD is no longer providing COVID testing on 

site. Individuals must obtain PCR testing from their healthcare provider or 
local pharmacy or San Diego Testing Site.   

 

From the ASCCC and Miscellaneous: 

1. ASCCC Webinars October 2022 
2. The Chancellor’s Office recently provided information regarding the state’s $115 

million dollar investment in Zero Textbook Cost (ZTC) pathways, that was 
appropriated in California Education Code 78052. The ASCCC Open Educational 

Resources Initiative (ASCCC OERI) has prepared a ZTC Program overview document 



(Zero Textbook Cost (ZTC) Program Overview: What we think we know) that 

summarizes what we know at this time. We hope you and your academic senate will 
rely on your local Open Educational Resources (OER) Liaison’s expertise as your 

college develops plans for the use of the ZTC funds.  
3. Check out the many great resources from SDMC Mental Health Counseling. You can 

review their email by that name or visit 
https://sdmiramar.edu/services/healthcenter/mental-health or 

https://sdmiramar.edu/services/healthcenter/resources 
4. Take a look at these great resources on being a better listener, a radical listener 

even: 
a. Radical listening Ted Talk by Chanel Lewis: 

https://www.ted.com/talks/chanel_lewis_listening_is_radical 
b. Radical listening Overview: https://www.calmsage.com/radical-listening-

complete-guide/ 
 


